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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that Member States support, financially
and in every other way, Indigenous Peoples’ development of their own strategies
in revitalizing, strengthening and developing their languages parallel to other
efforts under the Global Action Plan.

Area of Work
Indigenous Languages, International Decade of Indigenous Languages (2022-
2032)


